
Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 5 class have been invited to attend ST Andrew’s Church on Friday 31st March.

The purpose of this visit is to take part in our parish Lenten preparations and as part of this
Friday’s Family Fast Day; attend Mass and take part in the parish Hunger Lunch in aid of
CAFOD.

We will be leaving school at 11:00, in order to walk to church in time for 11:30 Mass and will
return at 12:30 after the Stations of the Cross and a lunch of Soup with the parish.

Children will need to come to school in full uniform and a waterproof coat with a hood.

As we will be out of school over lunchtime, please provide your child with a packed
lunch or speak with school reception to arrange a school packed lunch. The children
will have the option to have some soup after Mass but will be able to eat on return to
school if they prefer.

The parish are collecting in aid of CAFOD and children are therefore invited to bring along a
donation of £1.

Please can you consent for your child to go on the trip via Arbor before Thursday 9th
March

Please feel free to speak to me if you have any questions about the trip.

Kind regards,

Mr K. McIntyre

Year 5 Class Teacher

Fiat Mihi - Let it be with me
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